March 20th. 19398

¥r.J. Harve

Dear Jerry,

I am soriy to trouble you again but there seems to be some
mix up about the issuing of receipts from your district. Aas .
you Ikmow the Council decided at its last meeting that all moneys
should be forwarded direct from branches to the Central Office,
That has not yet been done in Highgate and the result isthat
some of the people who paid their fees at the first or second
Highgate meeting have not been issued with receipts from thiss
0ffice. We can't issue receipts until we have fees.se I suggest
that you see Nr. Whelan (whom I am telephoning today about the
matter) and fix up with him exactly how many members you have
got in your area and how many receipts have to be sent out from
here.

1 hope I am not disturbing you with this letter but you

realise as well as I do that promptness in sending out receipts to
paid up members is essential. All the best.

Yours sincerelv.
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